
07/11/2019 

MR John Meikle 
- 46 Stirgess AVE 
Curl curl NSW 2096 
Jvmeikle3@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

As a resident (46 Stirgess ave) we are opposed to the proposed market/fair at Harbord Bowling 
Club, for the reasons outlined below:

1) Parking and congestion on Sundays are already an issue due to sports that take place 
including AFL, Cricket, Netball and Softball. The congestion in our street and surrounding 
streets is extremely high with cars parked on the corners, leaving dangerous blind spots and 
cars being parked on the grass areas. 

2) The impact on the residents of the affected streets, specifically Stirgess Avenue, including 
reversing and parking our own cars, manoeuvring in and out of our own home and street, the 
safety of our children in the streets and homes and noise levels.

3) Application for temporary road closures that just make living here and transporting to and 
from even harder than it already is.

I am not opposed to the market once a month but every Sunday just makes it difficult, unsafe 
and will negatively impact our community.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

John and Vanessa Meikle 
46 Stirgess Avenue
Curl Curl 
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